C96
COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (Cisd) - Report No. 47, Iltem 3
To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] Proposed Redevelopment at 4101 RUTHERFORD RD

Date: October-13-21 11:36:44 AM

From: Gabe Corrdore

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:43 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca

Subject: [External] Proposed Redevelopment at 4101 RUTHERFORD RD

My name is Gabe Corridore. My family and | have been living in the Weston
Downs neighbourhood of Woodbridge for over 21 years.

We are not in favour of the proposed redevelopment at 4101 Rutherford Rd.

Weston Downs has always been a dedicated low density area consistent with
the Master Plan and the development and growth since its inception.

As our elected representatives, you must put your constituents first.
We are relying on you to _REJECT THIS PROPOSAL.

Gabe Corridore
-Kimber Crescent, Woodbridge, ON-



